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Bear Necessities
STAAR Testing Dates

___________________
Congrats to Coach 

Williams and the Bailey 
Choir for earning all 1’s 
at the UIL Competition!!!

Para traducir en Espanol
maritona.lira@austinisd.org

Stay Connected
Website: bailey.austinschools.org

School Twitter: @BMSBears
Athletics Twitter:@BMSAthletics_

Important Links
Austin ISD Dress Code

BMS Student Success Guide

BMS Bell Schedule

BMS Staff Directory

Parent Information Hub

Bear Families,

As we approach the 
upcoming STAAR (State of 
Texas Assessments of 
Academic Readiness) 
testing season, we want to 
ensure that all of our 
students are fully prepared 
for the assessments. It is 
essential that each student 
brings a fully charged 
device to school each day 
during the testing period.

Having a charged 
Chromebook or laptop is 
critical to ensure that there 
are no disruptions during 
testing and that each 
student has the best 
opportunity to complete 
their assessments without 
technical issues.Thanks for 
your support.

- Mr. Lancaster

Upcoming Events

4/8- STAAR Reading Test 
(ALL GRADE LEVELS)

4/8- PTA Meeting

4/10 CAC Meeting

Is your student 
taking a High School 

Credit Course?
The deadline to Opt Out 

of any Spring Semester
H. S. level courses is 

April 17th.  
Please contact Coach 

Frels with any questions 
at 512-414-1700 x59849

Recognize Outstanding 
Bailey Staff Here

RAVE AWARD

STAAR Reading 4/8

STAAR Science 4/15

STAAR Social Studies 4/16

STAAR Math 4/22

https://www.austinisd.org/students/dress-code#:%7E:text=Basic%20Principle%3A%20Certain%20body%20parts,fully%20covered%20with%20opaque%20fabric.
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1wSF0IMZAbfxOKKVcFYCWuYAPrDNuDELz/edit
https://bailey.austinschools.org/about-us/bell-schedule
https://www.austinisd.org/schools/bailey/directory
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1qLiZAmqsqfAcyYMR-D9ieP-j7SWdu_L0nzM4fD8-mMM/edit#heading=h.eadqxv294891
https://www.austinisd.org/hc/aisd-employee-experience/rave
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